
From: Edi Bletcher <emkb@umich.edu>  
Sent: Monday, January 18, 2021 3:30 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; South Main <SMain.Neighbors@umich.edu>; EDF Master 
project group <UMRBnaturalinfrasturcture@umich.edu>; Giacobazzi, Tiffany <TGiacobazzi@a2gov.org> 
Subject: South Main Dorm - NO TREES! 

  

  

So now in addition to tearing down two houses  - one very attractive early 1900s - we will not have 
trees!  Excuse me?  Ann Arbor Tree City?  

  

This is such a bad idea that the entrance to Ann Arbor will have an ugly 35 bedroom building,with very 
little parking, and no trees. 

  

Please do not approve the building at 907 & 913 South Main Street.  What we need Is more affordable 
housing and attractive landscaping,  Do not approve a variance for planting street trees,  The more trees 
the merrier and healthier,   

  

Thank you, 

Edith M, Bletcher 

734/663-6772 

 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  
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